
From: Colleen Rector < >
Sent: Tuesday, December 15,2015 9:19 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Unfair labour legislation!!!

Unbelievable!! Ihave been in Human resources and labour relations during my 30 year career, on the
Employer side, and one of the most precious cornerstones has always been the right to fair bargaining!!
This piece of garbage legislation has destroyed all tenets of this valued method of negotiations. My Cole
Harbour Member had better be a voice of reason on behalf of his constituents!! Please!
C J Rector, Mt. Edward Rd

Sent from my HTC




